Trent View College ~—\

Newsletter

Enrichment Afternoon

This half term our safeguarding focus is “Online Safety”. We have recently
had E-Safety day and what an opportunity it was to educate our students
on all things relating to being safe both online and in the community.

We welcomed our local Police Officer PC Jordan Warrillow to speak to our
students about safety and the students loved it!

E-Safety is incredibly important in our current climate and we are
delighted to be able to work with different stakeholders to support our
students to be safe both in an online and offline world. PC Warrillow
delivered a talk to our students on safety and broke down barriers and
misconceptions that our students had about the Police. It's so important to
us that our students are able to recognise ‘Safe Strangers'.

Our students were able to explore a police van, learn about how to keep
themselves safe in the community and ask questions about the Police.

We are committed to working with local organisations to break down
barriers and ensuring that our students are safeguarded in the community

At Trent View College, we are so lucky to

have an incredibly talented team of

Education Healthcare Assistants who care

and support with all health needs of our
students.

Our EHCAs work tirelessly to provide high
quality care and medical intervention to our
students.

The role of EHCA involves compassion, skill
and in-depth experience and we are blessed
with individuals dedicated to delivering a
level of care to our students that they would

give to their own family.

We are proud to work with such incredible
people and our students rely on their
knowledge and expertise on a daily basis.

)
We are delighted to announce that Trent Brew is now open S

to the public. @)

10am - 2pm Monday-Friday
Booking Advised (Call 01724 553170)
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